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WE CARE
ABOUT SENIORS WHO HAVE EXPERIENCED 
VISION LOSS
Whether it happened a long time ago or is happening right now, we, the Alliance on Aging and Vision Loss, (AAVL) are here to help with information, guidance, advocacy and peer support. 

As seniors with vision loss, we have been there and we understand the fear, the frustration, the feeling of isolation and the sense of helplessness. But we want you to know that there is life after loss of sight. 
Come and join the Alliance. Together we are strong! 

We encourage older persons who have lost their vision or are experiencing vision loss, to realize their potential and assume their role as valued and participating members within their community.
To join AAVL, or obtain more information, 
visit our Website at: 

 www.aavl-blind-seniors.org
Call 916-995-3967; or
Email:  president@aavl-blind-seniors.org
